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Christmas/40th Birthday Ceilidh 

27th November

 

 

We had a fantastic Christmas ceilidh on Saturday evening celebrating 40 years of Crook Morris as 

well as 40 years of the brilliant Tumbling Tom Big Band. It was lovely to be back hosting the ceilidh 

after so long without any ceilidh dancing! We enjoyed our usually mulled wine and mince pies and 

this year we had the added extra of birthday cake! The decorations, music, calling, entertainment 

by ourselves (displaying our new Ruby Lockdown dance) and Kendal Revellers were as wonderful 

as ever. The perfect evening to get us all into the festive spirit!  


